
Halifax Township  

Planning Commission Meeting 

June 3, 2013 

 

 

 

 

Roll Call:  Flo Mallonee, Fred Ford, Bob Artman, Randy Paul and Dwight Hoffman are present.  

 

Approval of Minutes:  Fred Ford made a motion to approve the minutes with correction under 

Roll Call (Bob Artman absent), seconded by Randy Paul, vote called, motion carried 3-1 

abstention.  

 

New Member of Planning Commission:  Dwight Hoffman was introduced as the new Planning 

Commission member. 

 

Business from the Floor:  None 

 

Comments from PennDot meeting this afternoon:  Flo indicated she attended a meeting at 

PennDOT along with representatives of Members 1st Federal Credit Union, Sheetz, Supervisors 

Bechtel and Hoover, Fred Ford as Chairman of the Halifax Water and Sewer Authority, the 

township engineer and the solicitor to discuss issues and concerns relating to the Members 1st 

Plan and the intersection in Halifax.      

 

New Business:  None 

  

Old Business:  Bechtel SWM Plan Extension Request – Randy Paul made a motion to 

recommend to the board of supervisors the approval of the Bechtel SWM Plan extension, 

seconded by Bob Artman, vote called, motion carried 5-0. 

 

Members 1st FCU- No discussion 

 

Sheetz – No discussion 

 

 

Public Comment:  None 

 

Adjournment:  Randy Paul made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Fred Ford, vote called, 

motion carried 4-0. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Carolyn Nye 

Township Secretary 

 


